
To  all  the  Sisters  of  Saint  Joseph,

founded  in 1650  at  Le  Puy,  France,

commemorating  the  350th

anniversary  of  the  death  of  Father

Jean  Pierre  Medaille, S.J.,  

I give  the  assurance  of my  spiritual

closeness  and  of

my prayers  that  you will persevere  in

fidelity  to  your  founding  charism,

drawing  strength  from  the

Eucharistic  presence  of  Christ,  and

at  the  service  of the  poor  and  those

in need  with apostolic zeal.  

Commending  the  Sisters,  their

Congregations  and  lay associates  to

the  heavenly  intercession  of  St.

Joseph,  I  willingly  impart  my

Apostolic  Blessing  as  a  pledge  of

abiding joy and  peace  in the  Lord.

Rome,  Saint John  Lateran,  1 March 
2020


